
 

NO SMOKING POLICY 

Bowls SA Premises 

 

Bowls SA recognises that tobacco smoke can be irritating and offensive and there is now a 
considerable body of evidence which indicates that passive smoking is hazardous to health. 
 
The Board of Bowls SA acknowledges that it has a duty of care to protect staff, volunteers and 
visitors to Bowls SA from the harmful effects of inhaling tobacco smoke and as a result the 
following No Smoking Policy has been developed: 
 

 Smoking is prohibited in Bowls SA premises. 

 Bowls SA staff members and volunteers acting for Bowls SA are not permitted to 
smoke in the presence of a member of the public while on official duty.  
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